MRTF

Midwest Regional Turf Foundation

WANT T0
KNOW MORE?

To set up a meeting, get
guestions answered, or
sign up your course -

CONTACT

Devin Moyers
Phone: 317-376-3709
Email: devin.moyers@kmcturf.com

Phil Fischer

TESTIMONIAL Phone: 812-419-1855

Email: pfischer@brickyard.com
“The mission of the MRTF

directly supports the product
our customers receive. Once an
annual donation program is
established, it is self-sufficient
long into the future. It's a
meaningful and tangible
legacy.”

o

Ryan Baldwin, Former Superintendent Highland GCC
(9 year contributor)

B www.mrtf.org/golf-chip-in-program



Program Registration

Course Info:

Course name:
(Circle one:) Public / Private
Address:

Main Contact Info:

Full name:
Title:
Email:

Phone number:

WHAT'S IN IT
FOR YOU?

We'd like to show some appreciation
for your help in supporting our
mission. Each course/club that
participates in the “Chip In" Program
will receive the following:

WAYS T0
CONTRIBUTE

* Custom poster recognizing their
participation to hang in the Pro
Shop.

* Informational brochures
highlighting the MRTF’s mission.

We plan to contribute by:
[]1$1/cart fee (month:

[[]1$1/round fee (month:

[ ]Through annual member dues

(amount: $ per member on
[ ]Straight donation (amount: $

[ ]Other:

While there are MANY ways to
give, please see some examples
below. If you have a different
idea, please feel free to reach
out to us so we can work on the
details.

* A $1.00 per round increase for one

the year.

* Recognition on our website and

at all major events throughout

Check box here if:

[]You'd like this to be an ongoing, annual
plan with your course. (This option
eliminates continued communication.)

[]You'd like to be contacted every year to
renew your program plan.

Signature:
Date:

Please tear this off and mail to:
Midwest Regional Turf Foundation
PO Box 2285, West Lafayette, IN 47996

* A $1.00 cart rental increase for one

* A donation from each member

* Straight cash donation.
* What ideas do you have?

month of the year to be donated.
month of the year to be donated.
(private courses) collected on their

monthly dues. ($20/member is
suggested)




